
 

 
Dear Members, 
  
The purpose of this e-mail is to let you know that as a result of the COVID-19 threat, the 
Special Meeting of Members, scheduled for June 6, 2020, will be by webinar. You will be 
able to observe the meeting by any device that connects to the internet, such as a computer, 
tablet, or smart-phone. You are also able to connect by telephone. Voting will be by proxy or in-
person. The ability to vote in person will be possible, with physical distancing protocols in 
place. We encourage everyone to return their proxy by mail or scan and e-mail. We are trying to 
minimize your risk and that of others. The Board will attend and cast your vote as directed if 
designated as your proxy holder. A proxy for your use is attached.  
  
In the next few days, you will receive more detailed information and instructions regarding the 
meeting and joining the webinar. 
  
Sincerely, 
Pat Tweedy 
DPA Board President 
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